
	
AUTISM	AWARENESS	T-SHIRTS	

Autism	Awareness	month	takes	place	in	the	month	of	April.	On	April	3,	2018	the	Communication	
Sciences	and	Disorders	Department	at	The	University	of	Mississippi	plans	to	“Light	It	Up	Blue”	to	help	
bring	awareness	to	our	community.	We	are	encouraging	everyone	to	purchase	the	T-Shirt	shown	on	the	
back	and	wear	it	on	this	day	and	throughout	the	month	of	April	to	show	support.		
	
T-Shirts	will	be	$20.00		cash	or	check	accepted.	Please	make	checks	out	to	NSSLHA	(National	Student	
Speech	Language	Hearing	Association).		
	
To	place	your	order	for	a	T-Shirt	please	fill	out	the	form	below	and	submit	the	form	and	$20	to	Alex	
Russell	in	George	Hall.	Please	make	sure	that	BOTH	the	order	form	and	money	are	turned	in	together.	I	
have	a	mailbox	on	the	2nd	floor,	please	make	sure	cash	or	check	and	order	form	are	in	a	sealed	envelope	
with	my	name.		
	
T-Shirts	will	arrive	on	Monday,	April	2nd	and	can	be	picked	up	from	the	kitchen	in	George	Hall	(2nd	floor).		
	
Order	Form:		
Name:	_________________________________________________	
	
Number:	_______________________________________________	
	
E-Mail:	________________________________________________	
	
Please	specify	the	quantity	and	sizes	of	the	shirts	you	will	need:		
Quantity:	________		Size:	__________	
Quantity:	________		Size:	__________	
Quantity:	________		Size:	__________	
	
Total	Amount:	_________		
	
Make	checks	payable	to:	NSSLHA	
	
	
	
Please	contact	Alex	Russell	(arussel1@go.olemiss.edu).		
	
	
	



	
	
	
	


